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The meeting adjourned at 10:10 a. m. 

Chairman Kete recognized and thanked Randy Getman,_Board of Elections Chairman, for his 
input and recommendations. 

Item 2: Comments by Commissioners or members of the public. 

Decision: The Commission unanimously approved the corrections. Chairman Kete will revise the draft 
ethics ordinance and circulate for Commission review. 

Discussion: Chairman Kete stated this meeting was called solely for the purpose of correcting an error 
to the draft ethics ordinance that was approved at the Commission's August 27, 2018 
meeting. Text was inadvertently struck through that needs to be restored to the proposed 
draft ordinance relating to "Deadlines for Filing Statements". 

Item 1: Correct error in proposed ethics ordinance. 

The meeting convened at 10 a.m. at the Chesapeake Beach Town Hall at 8200 Bayside Road, 
Chesapeake Beach, MD. Those listed as present participated in all portions of the meeting unless 
otherwise noted. If other individuals participated in aspects of the meeting, they will be identified in the 
specific line item where their participation occurred. 
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